
MoH addresses drug shortage with pharmaceutical alternatives 

The Ministry of Health has removed limitations on the registration of pharmaceutical 
alternatives in a bid to end drug shortage and combat monopolies. The Pharmacists’ Syndicate 
has condemned the decision, saying it would lead to an upsurge in expired drugs.  

 


